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4th June 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Many of you have been asking us to confirm the staffing arrangements for September and have 
been enquiring about the appointment process of a new Headteacher for Primet. All appointment 
processes are confidential and I am sure that you will understand this is why we cannot share 
much information regarding this. 
  
However the Governing Body would like to keep you informed where possible. Following a recent 
meeting, we are pleased to inform you that Mrs Ahmed will continue in her role as Acting 
Headteacher in the Autumn Term. We will be beginning a process to appoint a substantive 
Headteacher in July, with the aim of securing an appointment to start in January 2020.  As 
confirmed in a previous communication, Mr Ariss will continue as Deputy Headteacher for the 
2019-20 Academic Year. 
  
We are delighted that the leadership of the school has been secured in this way and will update 
you further when possible. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Lynne Blackburn 
(Interim Chair of Governors) 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body 
  

 
 
 


